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Date:  6/17/2022          EOL Number 20220617001 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Subject: Product Discontinuance 

 

On behalf of TRP, Bel Fuse Inc. is issuing this correspondence as confirmation of 

planned discontinuance of attached parts. 

Please remove the attached Bel P/Ns from your AVL: 

EOL Part     Replacement Part 

            1840613-1            7-1840547-2 

            

The last time buy will be 9/16/22 and the last time ship date of 3/17/23. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. Should you have any questions, please 

contact your local Bel representative or contact me directly at 201-432-0463. 

 

Sincerely, 

Frederick Usma 

Regional Sales Manager – Southeast 

Bel Fuse Inc.  


